Canterbury Estates Information Flyer

October 2009

- Block Party Success!!: Thanks to everyone who came together for our annual block party! It was a big success, beautiful weather! For those who couldn't make it, please come next year. We enjoyed great barbecue, catching up with old neighbors and meeting new ones, meeting our local fire department, and the kids (and some adults) enjoyed the face painter and the Moon Bounce.
- New Neighbors: Please join the Board in welcoming Janet Clark and Tara Bradshaw to 11805 Hemlock and Jennifer Levine to 11718 Hadley.
- Home Security: A reminder to keep garage doors closed, cars locked, and valuables removed. Unfortunately, a few neighbors have suffered broken car windows and burglarized vehicles.
- Austrian Pine Tree blight: Several pine trees on homeowner lots in the neighborhood are suffering from blight. There is no treatment for blight and the trees need to be removed. Please inspect and remove any affected trees on your lot accordingly.
- Trash/Recycling Storage & Collection: Trash, bags, containers, etc. need to be stored in the garage, or if stored outside, need to be screened from view from the front and sides of the property. Screening must be approved by Overland Park and meet our Deed Restrictions. Trash is to be placed at the curb for collection no earlier than 24 hours prior to scheduled collection. Empty containers are to be removed from the curb and placed back in storage after collection. For the benefit of all and the beauty of our homes and neighborhood, please follow these guidelines.
- Questions on new Deffenbaugh trash contract and collection?: If anyone has questions or comments about the new trash bins or any complaints or problems please contact Bill Deckert, 451-1877.